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Swan Reach Primary is a CODE RED SCHOOL 
This means on Code Red Days our school will be completely closed and unstaffed. 

- IMPORTANT DIARY DATES -  

    

   MAY 
Fri 19th  - Winter Sports grade 5&6. 

Tues 23rd  - MARC Van. 

Wed 24th - Basketball Skills with Mr. Kenyon at   

  3:45pm.  

 - NEW LUNCH ORDER DAY. 

Thurs 25th   - TUBBS Athletics grade 3,4,5,6. 

Fri 26th  - Walk to school Day.  

Mon 29th  - Pupil Free Day, Staff PD Day. 

Wed 31st - NEW LUNCH ORDER DAY. 

 - Basketball Skills with Mr. Kenyon  

  3:45pm.  

   JUNE 

Fri 9th  - Pupil Free Day(Report Writing Day)   
    

 

 

 

PUPIL FREE DAY 

There will be NO NO NO NO school on      
MONDAY 29TH May MONDAY 29TH May MONDAY 29TH May MONDAY 29TH May as it is a   

training day for Staff.  

BASKETBALL SKILLS 

SESSION. 

Mr Kenyon will run his Mr Kenyon will run his Mr Kenyon will run his Mr Kenyon will run his 
first Basketball skills session first Basketball skills session first Basketball skills session first Basketball skills session 
Wednesday 24th May @ Wednesday 24th May @ Wednesday 24th May @ Wednesday 24th May @ 
3:45pm for 1 hour. This is 3:45pm for 1 hour. This is 3:45pm for 1 hour. This is 3:45pm for 1 hour. This is 
open to students who are currently playing open to students who are currently playing open to students who are currently playing open to students who are currently playing 
competition Basketball only. competition Basketball only. competition Basketball only. competition Basketball only.     

WINTER SPORTS  
This Friday our Grade 5/6 Students will 

be participate in the winter sports,    
competing against other schools in    

Football, Netball, Soccer and T-Ball. We 
hope they have a fun time. 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO  

Amarni Saylor for TODAY 18th May.Amarni Saylor for TODAY 18th May.Amarni Saylor for TODAY 18th May.Amarni Saylor for TODAY 18th May.    
Cody Moss 19th May.Cody Moss 19th May.Cody Moss 19th May.Cody Moss 19th May.    

We wish you both a Fantastic Birthday.    

WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 
Next Friday 26th is walk to School 

day for students at SRPS. I f you wish 
to participate staff will be waiting 
outside the Swan Reach General 
Store from 8:15am and will be         

departing at 8:30am Sharp, walking 
along the footpath to school. Parents 
are encouraged to also walk with 

their children.  



From under the bridge. 

BLACKSTUMP STORE LUNCH   BLACKSTUMP STORE LUNCH   BLACKSTUMP STORE LUNCH   BLACKSTUMP STORE LUNCH   
ORDERSORDERSORDERSORDERS    

 
Due to increasing numbers in lunch orders the 
Blackstump store has requested that we change 
our lunch order day. Friday is a very busy day 
for the store.  
As of next week we will be changing our lunch   
order days to WEDNESDAY’SWEDNESDAY’SWEDNESDAY’SWEDNESDAY’S. 
This will mean lunch orders must be handed in to 
the Blackstump store by every Tuesday. 
(Wednesday 24th May first new lunch order dateWednesday 24th May first new lunch order dateWednesday 24th May first new lunch order dateWednesday 24th May first new lunch order date)    

 

NETBALL SEASON 2 Bairnsdale Netball Association 

I am after expressions of interest for students who would like to start a Swan Reach 

Primary netball team in the Bairnsdale Junior netball competition on a Thursday 

night. The season would start after the term 2 holidays, but the entry needs to be in 

before early-mid June. We can have either an Under 11 or an Under 13 team; this 

would    depend on the players interested. The games will be either at 4.30 pm or 

5.30 pm. The cost to register a team is around $380, which would be equally divided 

between the players. If the players are already playing on the weekend they      

probably would not have to pay the Netball Victoria affiliation fee, so the only cost 

would be registration. We would train at school during lunchtime to improve skills 

and teamwork. If you have any questions just ask, David. 

BEST OF LUCK 

Next Thursday our Grade 4/5 & 6 Students compete in the TUBBS 

Athletics day @ Howitt Park Bairnsdale. 

We wish them all the best of luck.  


